
 

L E A R N IN G  A N D  G R O W IN G  TO G E TH E R  
 

 

           Old Forest Road  

                                                Lugarno NSW 2210 

                                                T 02 9153 9843 F 9534 1337 

                                                E lugarno-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

                                         www.lugarno-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 
 
 

Friday, 16th September 2022 

 

Mufti Day/Crazy Glasses Day on Tuesday, 20th September 

 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
As indicated in this week’s newsletter, there will be an SRC Mufti Day/Crazy Glasses Day on Tuesday, 20th 

September. 

Students are kindly asked to bring along bring a gold coin donation. Funds will go towards resources for the 

Stage 3 Environmental Water project Initiative. Students are able to wear mufti and are encouraged to 

wear a pair of crazy glasses. Your child may like to add decorations to their own spectacles, decorate the 

glasses provided at the Colour Run, make a pair out of cardboard or pipe cleaners, or even create a pair out 

of Lego! Here are some ideas for inspiration. 

The student with the most creative pair of glasses from each stage will receive a book prize! 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Mrs McTackett         Mrs Williams 

SRC Coordinator         Principal  

     

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


